
19LID Jun/Jul 01

Critter Corner
with J.R. Welsh

In past issues we have looked at The
Wide World of Critters, but until recently
I, hadn’t given much thought to US crit-

ters that had gone abroad. It was not any
great surprise to learn, for example, that there
were Plymouths in Puerto Rico and Argen-
tina. But France and Italy!? In most cases it
seems these European Plymouths are survi-
vors of some former US base or other opera-
tion in the region.

If anyone has additional information on
US critters abroad, or anything crittery that
might be of interest to CC readers, please
feel free to contact me via the magazine or
directly at critrcornr@aol.com.

— Until Next Time, High-Ball

Critters
Abroad...

Photos below and right. This Plymouth
is at Templeuve France. Photos by Steve
Thomason.

Bottom left is a davenport in Puerto
Rico, It is part of a museum operation in San
Juan. Photo by Eduardo Alvarez.

Photo below. Center cab  CR8 6421 at
Central Aguirre. Sister units 6420 & 6199
were parted out and 6421 was sold to the
Dominican Republic. Photo by Roger
Aponte.


